Metropolitan Edison Company

Met-Edi*4GPY
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17087

717 944.4041

Writer's Direct Dial Numoer

January 15, 1980
TLL 021

Mr. B. H. Grier, Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Regican 1

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsvlvania 19406

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit II (TMI-2)
Operating License No. DPR-73
Docket No. 50-320
TMI-II Incident Quarterly Report

Enclosed i3 the fifth followup reporc, the second quarterly report, on the
March 28, 1979 incident at TMI-II. This submittal is being made in
accordance with Met-Ed's commitment in the letter dated 2pril 11, 1979
(GOL 0490). It provides information compiled subsequent to that contained
in the July 16, 1979 and October 15, 1979 reports, together with updates
to those reports. The next report will be due on April 15, 1980.
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Enclesure: TMI-II Incident Report
dated January 13, 1980

cc: Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulaticns
Attn: S. A, Varga
Light Water Reactors 3ranch No. 4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Aocd

80 ()1230'52’"n, ///

Matrogoitan Saisen Cormgany 's 2 Member of tre Ceneral Pupiic Utlhites Systam




